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1. Do you know if Mrs. Yvonne Alston will be applying for Warren County?    
Answer:  Warren County Schools is the current contractor with which Mrs. Yvonne Alston was affiliated.  We do not know if Warren County Schools is applying to this RFP.

2. Is there any way we can get the RFP in a Word document format?
Answer:  Requests can be made to bfoti@kerrtarcog.org to receive the RFP package in fillable formats, which includes the Request for Proposals, Appendices, Attachments A, B, D, and E in Microsoft Word format and Attachment C in Microsoft Excel format.  

3. What is the expected amount of the contract for the current RFP?
Answer:  In the current program year, $551,000 was allocated to four agencies serving the five-county local area.   Increases or decreases would be dependent upon next program year’s allocations from Division of Workforce Solutions and US Department of Labor.  

4. Is there a set rate for administrative costs associated with the contract?
Answer:  Administrative costs should not exceed seven percent (7%) of the total contract.  Currently Kerr-Tar WDB does not set a rate requirement for personnel to operate the program.  The WDB and reviewers are looking for some level of frugality and want to stay away from the large discrepancies.

5. Is there work space available through Kerr-Tar or is the contractor expected to maintain separate space in each county?
Answer:  Currently, there is space available throughout Kerr-Tar for the operation of WIOA Youth services.   



 
